CARRICKSTONE COMMUNITY COUNCIL

MEETING NO. 6, HELD AT 7.00PM ON THURSDAY 8th SEPTEMBER 2005 

IN ST. ANDREW’S/CUMBERNAULD PRIMARY SCHOOL.

MINUTES

ATTENDEES

John McCann, Graham Bunting, Moira Wilson, Veronica Donohue, Chris Donohue.
1) APOLOGIES

None.

2) Approval of Previous Minutes.

Pro – Moira Wilson     Sec – John McCann
3) Matters Arising from Previous Minutes.

1. Community hall – Secretary will contact Rob Stewart for progress update. 
2. The Scottish Community Development Centre have invited us to re-apply for funding in conjunction with the community hall and profile raising. Forms have been received. Chairman and secretary will meet to discuss response.
3. New bus service to town centre has recently started replacing the X3 service.
4. A third letter is to be sent to David Porch with regard to unresolved issues involving road safety. 
4) Reports:
1. JAG - chairman 

No report.
2. CCF – secretary

The new Town Centre development was discussed. In particular, the lack of progress and confusion.
3. ACCC – Graham Bunting

No report.
4. Treasurer – Veronica Donohue 
Current balance is £1711. This does not include interest. Grant cheques received for £585 and £630. 
5) Items Received
1. Muslim Women & Family Alliance :- Veronica and Moira will attend.
2. Police Request. :- It was agreed to send copies of minutes but would prefer a presence at meetings.

3. NLC Road Safety Issues:- Covered under matters arising..

4. Children’s Panel:- Posters distributed.
5. Scottish Wildlife Trust:- Contents noted.

6. Local Works:- Contents noted.

7. Performance Report 2004/05:- Veronica will try to attend.
8. Your Community Matters:- More information will be sought.
9. Private Sector Strategy Draft Document:- Chairman requested copy. Aims are laudable but it was felt that on balance they were not achievable or realistic without massive investment.
6) AOCB.

1. Vice chairman asked we contact royal mail about delivery service. The quantity of mail going astray was unacceptably high.
2. Contact Dave Mitchell as regard flyer delivery.
3. Ad to be placed in local paper.

4. It was agreed that a Xmas night should be organised.

5. Cllr Murray reported that his efforts were being obstructed over full disclosure of current site values and expenditure. NLC are under threat through the freedom of information act. 

Meeting closed 8.45pm.

